
 Minutes 
Camden Town Council 

Special Called Public Meeting 
April 26, 2014  

The Camden Town Council meeting was called to order at 8:10 by President Jeff 
Sieber.  Present were Members Kandance Funk and Richard Fite, and Clerk-Treasurer 
Pat Casserly.  The docket, which included payment to Christian Brother Painting for 
interior work at the medical center in the amount of $1,140, was approved following 
a motion from Mr. Sieber, seconded by Ms. Funk.  

Pike Lumber was given permission to walk through the town's wooded areas with Mr. 
Snavely to determine if there are any trees they would be interested in purchasing.  
If they do remove tress that are close to the shooting range, they will be required to 
clean up the brush.  

Ms. Funk made the motion allowing the Clerk-Treasurer to spend up to $280 for 
flowers for the town's flower pots.  Motion seconded by Mr. Sieber and passed.  

Due to the unavailability of product, the bid to install three sidewalk ADA approved 
ramps was increased from $1,283 to $1,523.  This change was approved by a motion 
from Ms. Funk, seconded by Mr. Sieber.  

The Clerk-Treasurer  reviewed building repair contracted and proposed expenses: 

          Med Center 
Back Roof                     $ 6,300 
Inside Repair/Painting    $ 1,140 

          Community Building 

Block Repair                 $ 2,480 

Exterior Wood Repair    $ 1,325 

Prep & Paint                $12,500  

          Total                 $23,745  

Funding will come from General Fund, Rainy Day and EDIT.  Installation of the ADA 
ramps will come from EDIT sidewalks.  Two options were given by Christian Brothers 
Painting for exterior painting.  The option selected includes power washing, scraping, 
calking and two coats of Behr Premium Platinum Plus latex paint.  Motion to approve 
painting the community building for $12,500 was made by Ms. Funk, seconded by 
Mr. Fite.  The cost to replace the awning, approved at the April 17th Council meeting 
will be allocated from Promotion of Town.    

In other matters, Mr. Sieber asked the marshals to be more diligent in monitoring 
the "Stop" signs and flasher signal.  He has observed people not stopping as 
required.  Mention was also made of speed patrol being needed.   Mr. Sieber also 
noted some of the "Stop" signs are faded and need replaced.  

Being as there were no other matters to bring before the Council, the meeting 
adjourned at 8:35 by a motion from Ms. Funk. 
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